
 
 
 
 
The proposed sidewalks will be needed to get people to Little Sugar Creek Greenway.  The proposed 
streetscape seems acceptable. 
No further comments from MCPR. 
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"Life is what happens outside your car" 

                                          Go the Greenway! 

Consider the environment before printing 
 
 
 
 
 


